
 

 

 

Use of mail services 

The German Consulate General may use local mail services to send passports to the 

applicant in order to spare the applicant the necessity of picking up the passport in person. 

If you opt for this procedure, please take note of the following: 

Should the passport be delayed or get lost while in transit by mail, the consulate cannot be 

held liable. In such a case, you will have to apply for a new passport and re-pay the visa fee. 

Costs for travel cannot be reimbursed by the consulate. 

I hereby confirm that I have acknowledged the notice above. 

 

 

(date, signature) 


